Hacker, Marsha

From: Veldran, Lisa

Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 10:32 AM

To: Phillips, Rob

Cc: Hacker, Marsha; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva

Subject: FW: 12/01/10 BPW Meeting Agenda #7- Alder Request
Importance: High

Rob/Marsha,

Can you please forward the following email from Ald. Shiva Bidar-Sielaff to the members of the Board of Public Works?
Thank you.

Lisa Veldran, Administrative Assistant
Madison Commeon Councit Office

210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard
Room 417

Madison WI 53703

608.266.4074 Office

608.267-8669 Fax
lveldran@cityofmadison.com

www cityofmadison.com/council

From: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 9:05 AM

Dear Members of the BPW,

I am unable to attend your meeting tonight. My apologies. As the alder for the corresponding District, | would
like to request that the assessment for University Ave not include assessment of property owners for
pedestrian street lights. Fiore Co {Inntowner Hotel) has been assessed an additional $35,000 for pedestrian
street lights and their assessment should be revised to not include the pedestrian street lights. No property
owner should be assessed for pedestrian street lights as part of the 2011 construction plans.

Thank you for your service. Respectfully,

Shiva Bidar-Sielaff
District 5 Alder
(608) 220-6986




